
                                                    Clovis West High School Morning Announcements 
           Tuesday, October 24, 2023 

 
 

      Meetings/Events Today 
•  
•  

  Student Announcements  
 

• It’s All Clovis Week.  That means dress-up days!!  Tomorrow is 
Barbie/Ken/Alan, Thursday is Anything but a Backpack and Friday is 
Jersey Day. 

• Attention All Students:  We will be having a Car Bash Tomorrow, 
Thursday, and Friday.  Your parent or guardian has received an email 
with a permission slip for them to sign before you can participate. The 
cost is $5 and that will include a photo of you Bashing the car. 

• Attention Students just a reminder there is no eating in the hallways 
in the buildings. Hallways will be closed to students before school, 
during break, at lunchtime, and after school due to excessive trash 
and spills.  

• It’s Science Olympiad testing time!  If you plan to participate in 
Science Olympiad this year you MUST test with Mrs. Hurley by 
Thursday, Oct. 26.  Times are available on Google Classroom.  See 
Mrs. Hurley if you have any questions. 

• ALL GIRLS INTERESTED IN PLAYING BASKETBALL:  TRYOUTS 
BEGIN ON TOMORROW, OCTOBER 25TH AT 6:00 PM.  PLEASE 
SEE COACH CAMPBELL IN ROOM M-2 IF YOU ARE INTERESTED 
IN PLAYING.  

• Ceramics is selling pottery in the front office. Come support the 
ceramics program and find something unique and special. All items 
are between $5-$25 on sale at the front office, cash or card accepted. 
Just scan the QR code. 

•  



Senior Announcements  
•   

 

Club Member Announcements 
• The Southeast Asian Club will be meeting on Wednesday, October 

25 during lunch in S-1. 
• The Faith Club will be meeting on Friday, October 27 during lunch in 

C-4.  
• The cooking club will be making pizzas during lunch on Friday, Oct 

27 in J6. 
• Hip Hop: Anyone interested in joining the CW Hip Hop Club, it’s not 

too late! Please reach out to Mrs. McCoy via email today to sign up. 
You can find Mrs. McCoy’s email address on the CWHS website. 

• AASU: If you are interested in attending the Annual African American 
Student Leadership Conference on Feb. 6, 2024, please sign up to 
attend via email today to secure your spot. Limited space available. 
You can find Mrs. McCoy’s email address on the CWHS website.  

•  

 

• Good Luck to: 
 

• Monday:   
               
• Tuesday: Girls Tennis in the First round of Playoffs   
                            
• Wednesday:        
• Thursday:  
• Friday:                                                                                         
                                  
 
             

                                                          



 
                                                 
 
              

                          

               

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

              
 

                                                         

 
                 
                 
                 

 

 



            
                                                                                                

                                                  
                                                   

                           
                     
                   
                   

                   
           

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 


